
May 20, 2024

Best regards, 

Graham Parker-Finger 
Director of Editorial Operations

Dear Rebwar Hamasalih,

On behalf of the Cureus Journal of Medical Science, I am writing to you to confirm your participation in and submission
of peer reviews for the following (2) articles (with review completion date in parentheses):

1. A Case Report of Black Hairy Tongue (Melanotrichia Linguae or Lingua Pilosa Nigra) (May 15, 2024)
2. The Prevalence of Multidrug-Resistant Uropathogenic Bacterial Profile With Antibiotic Susceptibility Patterns

Among the Community and Hospitalized Patients During COVID Waves (May 07, 2024)

On behalf of the the entire editorial staff, I'd like to thank you for your continued support.
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